Law school
pre-course

offered to Natives

An opportunity for people in-
terested in pursuing a law school
education is being offered this
summer in the form of a four-
week Pre-Law School Introduc-
tory Program (PLSIP). It will be
held in Anchorage from July 14-
August 8 (dates being subject to
change on demand). The major
focus of the program will be
toward Alaska lg:nve college un-
dergraduates, however college
graduates and other interested
appl)ll.lcanu will be considered as
wel

The object of the program
will be to introduce participants
to all aspects of law school re-
quirements.. Emphasis will be
placed on familiarizing students
with application procedures for
the Law School Admission Test
(LSAT) and for various law
schools. Follow-up _assistance’
will ‘be given in those areas
during the next year. Spemzl
training will also be provided in
the areas of language, writing,
and analytical skills, all of which
are necessary in preparing for
the Law School Admission Test.
By offering the course to under-
graduates, the skills they learn
- can be practiced and improved
* during the next school year.

People who are interested in
attending this Pre-Law School
Introductory Program or would
like more information are urged
to contact Lois Sanborn or
John Havelock at the Justice
Center, University of Alaska,
3211 Providence Avenue, Anch-
orage, AK 99504 or call 263-
1810 as soon as possible.



